
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com

2014-04-29

Mr. Gerard M. Hayes
Newfoundland Power Inc.
55 Kenmount Road
P.O. Box 8910
St. John's, NL A 1B 3P6

Dear Mr. Hayes:

Re: The Board's Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on
the Island Interconnected System - Request for Comments - Clarification

This is provide clarification to the Board letter's sent earlier today with respect to the Board's
request to comment on the 46 recommendations made by Liberty in its interim report.
Newfoundland Power is invited to comment on all recommendations and requested to
provide comments on the recommendations which are directly related to Newfoundland
Power.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms.
Jacqui Glynn, by email jgylnn@pub.nl.ca or by telephone 709-726-6781.

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
Mr. Geoff Young, E-mail: gyoung@nlb.nl.ca
Newfoundland Power Inc.
Mr. Ian Kelly, QC, E-mail: ikelly@curtisdawe.com
Consumer Advocate
Mr. Thomas Johnson, E-mail: tjohnson@cdeaearle.ca
Ms. Colleen Lacey, E-mail: elacey@odeaearle:ca
Island Industrial Customer Grou p
Mr. Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: pcoxworthy@stowarlmckelvey corn
Mr. Dean Porter, E-mail dporter@pa-law ca
Mr. Danny Humoresque
Mr. Danny Dumarosque, E-mail: danny.liberal@grnai Loom
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